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To whom it may concern, 

 

My name is Niqui. I am a young mom in the Linn county area. I understand that many 

people don't see the value or why we need the 2nd amendment. Though as a young 

woman, I feel that is important that we can protect ourselves if necessary. I think one 

way things could get better is by enforcing the laws we have already had passed 

awhile ago. Maybe teaching everyone the proper way to handle a gun. As well when 

the protection is necessary.  

 

Sincerely,  

Niqui 


